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I strongly oppose this measure. I run a preschool and it is very difficult to leave during 

a work day with 100 kids to supervise. Vote by mail has been a Godsend over the 

years, it would be a significant hardship if it went away. Please do not let this pass - I 

don't even understand why it's being considered.  

 

It isn't like we have any kind of fraud with our mail in ballots.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Regards, 

Brenda D. Moore 


